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IMPERIAL VALLEY RESPITE HOSTS A GIVEAWAY EVENT FOR ITS CLIENTS 
[{Annual Back to School Giveaway, backpack and school supplies Event}] 

 
[Brawley, California] – Imperial Valley Respite will be hosting its 2nd Annual Back-to-School 
Giveaway event at its Brawley Branch Office on July 23rd, 2022, from 8 am to 12 pm. The 
Giveaway event will take place at the Brawley Branch Office Parking lot. 
 

340 Panno St, Suite #4 
Brawley, California 

 
The event will be a contact safe Drive-thru event while keeping safety in mind for all involved. 
The “Back to School Event” is intended for individual clients of Imperial Valley Respite and a 
sibling. Over 100 backpacks and school supplies will be given away to the Imperial Valley 
Respite participants.   
 
“We are excited to host the Back to School Giveaway event again this year! And above 
all we are grateful and honored to be a part of our individuals lives and to be able to 
serve our community. Best of luck to all of our individuals and families as the upcoming 
school year approaches!” said Imperial Valley Respite Inc. Founder/Owner, Catalina 
Santillan  
 
Imperial Valley Respite Inc. services over 1600 individuals with developmental disabilities in the 
greater San Diego area, and over 300 families in the Imperial Valley region. This is the 2nd 
year Imperial Valley Respite has organized this event and hopes to continue to serve the 
community not only with respite care but also events like these to help their IDD individuals and 
their families.  
 
About Imperial Valley Respite: 
Imperial Valley Respite offers in-home support to families in need of short-term care for 
developmentally disabled persons of all ages throughout the Imperial Valley and San Diego 
areas. Our mission is to provide relief for those families by dispatching qualified, temporary 
caregivers to homes so that those families can take time to have a break, take care of errands, 
care for other family members, etc. As a family-owned business, we take great pride in the care 
of the families we work with, making efforts to understand the importance of their family values. 
It is our mission to serve our community and help those in need of respite care. Visit 
ivrespite.com for more information or call (760) 351-0825.     
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